January Speaker - Roger Moseley (Big Sir)

Roger Moseley

To All Branch 19 SIR Members,

As you know from my previous messages, SIR Inc. is experiencing a
significant decline in statewide membership. Several proposals have been
put forward to address the issue and a Branch Advisory Council, of which
[ am a member, has been created to gather Branch input on each proposal
and provide the SIR Inc. Board with consensus recommendations.

The goal is to complete the process by the Annual Meeting in August 2025.

At the Annual Meeting, some of the proposals may require a vote. In
accordance with SIR policy, voting members include the SIR Inc. Board
members and one vote for each of the 82 branches. To be sure my vote
represents the interests of Branch 19, [ will be reviewing the proposals
with those attending lunch and ask for your vote on each.

Prior to lunch, I will provide a list of proposals for your review and
discussion before we meet.

This is an important time for SIR and the decisions made this year will
have a long-term impact on our future. I strongly urge you attend.

I'm looking forward to your input.

Thanks, Roger




